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PORT OF CENTRALIA
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Port of Centralia, a municipal
corporation, has prepared and placed on file its Preliminary Budget for 2019, a copy of
which may be obtained by any taxpayer at the Port’s office located at 3508 Galvin Road,
Centralia, Washington. The Port Commission has scheduled a public hearing for
November 7, 2018 at 2:30 p.m. for the purpose of receiving public testimony on the
proposed Final Budget for 2019. The Public Hearing will be held at the Port’s office,
located at 3508 Galvin Road, Centralia, Washington.

Dated this 20th day of October, 2018.
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